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MARCH 2021 MONTHLY NEWSLETTER
e Professional Development Meeting
2"d Thursday of the month — This Month’s PDM is Tuesday, March 16, 2021
« Varied locations this year — refer to the monthly invite for details
« There will be no fee for the March PDM

ASCM Dayton Chapter March 2021 PDM
Tuesday, March 16, 2021
7:00 pm
ZOOM MEETING
+  Meeting to begin at 7:00pm. We have blocked 1 hour 15 minutes for this
event.
+ REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED! Please register at:
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0qdequri8tGNB8fmstSB4ebWkBJtrulild
« After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing
information about joining the meeting.

Dayton Progress - A Dayton Original, 75 Years in the Making

David Turpin will present an overview of Dayton Progress and Dayton Lamina
Corporation, the markets served and products produced. Dayton Progress has been
serving the Auto and other industries from their headquarters in the Dayton area for the
past 75 years as of 2021.

About the Speaker

David Turpin is the President of Dayton Lamina Corporation (Dayton Progress) located
in West Carrollton, OH. He has been with the company for 15 years and previously
worked for Kennametal Inc. and Hitachi Computer Products of America. David earned
his BA in Management Science from the University of Central Oklahoma and, while
employed at Hitachi, earned his APICS Certification and his MBA from Oklahoma City
University.



https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0qdequrj8tGNB8fmstSB4ebWkBJtruIild

His APICS Story: David was a founding member of the UCO APICS Student

Chapter. The year he graduated college, the opportunities for a new college graduate
in Oklahoma were relatively few due to the economy at the time. Also the resources to
find employment were much more limited then, than they are today. David mailed well
over 100 resumes to companies with most of those resumes not addressing a specific
known job opening. The UCO Student Chapter asked the Oklahoma City APICS
Chapter if they would be willing to include the UCO graduating APICS Student
Members in their Newsletters (through the USPS back then). Fortunately the OKC
Chapter agreed and it was through that APICS Newsletter that David received his one
and only interview before graduating, of all of the resumes he sent. Hitachi hired him.

As always, participation in monthly professional development meetings counts
toward your continuing education credits needed for certification maintenance!



